CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 15, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06574-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 8:04 AM

To: 'Gail Webb'

Subject: RE: 160021-E1

Good morning,

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-El.

For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report:
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power __light company.pdf.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Gail Webb [mailto:gailwebb777@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 5:17 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: 160021-E1

Do not allow rate increases.

Gail Webb
1963 SW Palm City Rd., A
Stuart FL 34994
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